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I would love the opportunity to vote in person in all future elections!  There are 

legitimate questions about the integrity of our elections and every one of those 

questions could be answered by reinstating in person voting.   

 

Every public servant, whatever party they may claim, benefits from the confidence of 

the public - once the integrity of our elections has been restored.   

 

Let's go back to in-person voting! 


